
Term 3 update – Year 2

Term 3 has been a strange one for everyone but 

Year 2 has managed to produce some amazing 

pieces of work.



This term we have been on a 
safari around the world starting off 

in Kenya’s savannah, venturing 
on to the Amazon rainforest, the 
frozen land of Antarctica and into 

the deep dark depths of the 
oceans. 



Whilst on our safari, we explored some of the 

challenges facing each habitat. When we 

explored Antarctica, we looked at how climate 

change is affecting the penguins and their habitat. 

We wrote letters to Boris Johnson to persuade 

him to do something about it!



We started our journey in Kenya, exploring what it 
would be like to live in the Masaai Mara tribe. We 
imagine what everyday life would be like for the 
children in the tribe and wrote a diary from their 
perspective.



In science, we continued exploring different habitats and the animals that have adapted to live there. 
We found out all about many different animals and wrote fact files to show what we had learnt.



We even had a go 

at creating our 

own animals! 



We started off this term by exploring statistics and different 
ways they can be represented. This included tally charts, block 

diagrams and bar graphs.



We then continued to explore the properties of 2D and 3D 
shapes. We ventured round our houses on the search for 2D 
and 3D shapes that we use every day. We then identified all 

their properties, using these to compare the shapes. 



We then decided these weren’t 
accurate enough so used rulers 

to measure centimetres. This 
allowed us to order and 

compare measurements. 

We also explored standard and 
non-standard measures. We found 
things in our house that we could 

measure with our hands, feet, 
fingertips and compared these 

with our grown-ups! 


